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Greeting Outdoors Fun members!  It looks like summer is finally here.  And we have a lot of fun events planned for the summer.

If you looked at the May calendar, you may have noticed that there is no Board Meeting scheduled?  Well, do to the demands of having a meeting every month, the board voted at the April meeting to skip the May meeting.  The next meeting will be held on June 9th.  As we are in the information age, the Board is confident that it can continue to guide and direct Outdoor Fun effectively, even if it does not meet formally every month.  

This year’s goal is to hold 10 meetings.  At this point, the Board plans on also skipping the August meeting, a good time because it is right before our Annual Member’s Picnic.  Speaking of the Picnic, I hope to see you all there!

June promises to be another great month for Outdoor Fun Members.  Our Monthly Madness gathering will take place at the Jim Water’s cabin.  For those of you who have never been there, the cabin is located on 16 beautiful acres of secluded woods.  There will be fishing and swimming in Jim’s huge lake, volleyball and of course, our traditional monthly barbeque.  Try to make it if you can.  Other June events include:
· Saturday Volleyball
· Camping at Devil’s Lake
· Early Summer Hike
· Game Night
· Dining Out
· Barn Dance
· Rollerblading in the Park
· Sunday Bowling

Wow!  What an exciting month we have planned!  Hope to see you at an event.  Enjoy the summer!

Sean

